
 

       

December 11, 2019 

 

To all Women Golfers: 

Happy Holidays to all my fellow golfers!  Believe it or not, it’s that time of the year again to start 

thinking about the 2020 Golf Season.   

Parks and Recreation will begin accepting registration for the Pequannock Township Women’s 

Golf League beginning December 18, 2019 through February 17, 2020.  The season will start 

the week of April 27th and run 18 weeks.  

Please return the enclosed registration form with your check of $40 for residents and $50 for 

non-residents made payable to Pequannock Parks and Recreation. 

Any registration received after February 17, 2020 will be put on a wait list only.  No refunds 

after March 16, 2020. 

The League’s General Meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 24th, 2020 at 7:00pm in 

the Senior House, adjacent to Town Hall.  This meeting is for all members.  It is important to 

attend, as this is when schedules and handbooks are handed out.  Special events, such as the 

Scramble and the Awards Dinner, will also be discussed. 

Please pass the word around to your friends and family that we have several flights with 

availability for all skill levels of players. Refer them to our Website: WWW.PTWGL.COM  

I hope you have a wonderful Holiday Season, and I look forward to having everyone back again 

for the upcoming season. 

      Yours Truly, 

      Thea Carrubba      
      President, PTWGL 

http://www.ptwgl.com/

